Kenton Elementary News



November 25, 2019



CATS Expectations and Code of Conduct

We continue to work on CATS expectations daily. Please review expectations at home. Follwing CATS expectations, simplified from the Code of Conduct, are how classes earn the Golden Spoon recognition in the cafeteria, Rockstar / Guitar recognition in specials and WILDCAT letters in class.

Please visit the link below to view a brief description of CATS Expectations:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PQc4DN-fSQ-qdwmwUXgYiBdrnerUsx2/view?usp=sharing





Winter Weather

Winter is quickly approaching and snow is already in the forecast for this evening! You can find school delay and closing information on the Kenton County School District's Twitter feed @TheKCSD or @KEWildcats. You an also check the the district website at www.kenton.kyschools.us and local news channels for up to date listings.

Yearbook Orders

Don't forget to order you 2019-2020 Kenton Elementary School Yearbook. Orders can be placed online at <u>jostensyearbooks.com</u> or by calling 1-877-767-5217. The yearbooks are \$15.

Kenton Elementary Mission Statement

The mission of Kenton Elementary is to provide a supportive, proactive environment in which students can reach their fullest academic and social potential, and grow to become responsible, productive members of society.

Kenton Elementary Vision Statement

The vision of Kenton Elementary School is to develop a learning environment in which all stakeholders interact respectfully with each other in order to maximize success.

CATS

C- Commitment



A- Achievement

T - Team Work

S- Self Control

Save the Dates!

- ➤ November 27th November 29th = NO SCHOOL
- ➤ The students will have an opportunity to visit the SANTA Shop the week of **December 2 – 6th** at scheduled times. Prices will range from \$0.25 - \$12.00.
- ➤ Thursday, **December 5th** is **Family Holiday Fest**: 6:00-8:00 PM
- Big Smiles Dentists are coming to school on January 15th. If you are interested in these services for your child please have the forms that were sent home back to school by December 2nd. Or you can go online and fill out the form here: https://www.myschooldentist.com/KEKCKY_schsrm
- Our Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser forms and money are due back by **December 2nd**. All gift cards will be available for pick-up the week before Winter Break.
- The Fraternal Order of Police will be holding a food drive at our school the week of **December 9th- 13th**. This food drive collects food for our Kenton families who are in need during the Holiday season. Parents please be on the look-out for a flyer to be coming home.

Important Reminders

Please remember to walk your child into the office if they are late. Do not drop students off at the front doors.

In order to avoid interrupting instructional time, lunches and other items that are dropped off at school will be left in the office. Each class has a designated representative to check the office each day. Thank you for your understanding.

SBDM Council Information (REPEAT)

The Kenton Elementary School population has now reached a minority student population of 8%. Therefore, the SBDM (School-Based Decision Making) Council does need a minority parent member to serve on the council. The purpose of the Council is to impact student achievement. If you would like to be a member of the SBDM council to help students at Kenton Elementary, we are in need of a minority member, at this time.

Please notify Mrs. Coleman if you are interested or have questions about the definition of a parent, minority or other eligibility factors to run as a minority parent. Mrs. Coleman can be reached at mindy.coleman@kenton.kyschools.us or at 859-356-3781. The deadline for notification is 4:00 p.m. on December 6, 2019.